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December 2, 2016 
 
The Rotary Club of Niantic Awards $500 to The Arc New London County  
 
 

Norwich, CT   The Rotary Club of Niantic has awarded $500 to The Arc New London County to help support 
one of its Empowerment/Enrichment programs for people with intellectual and developmental disabilities. 
“Elements of Ellen” is offered through The Arc’s Community Life and Advocacy component and is designed to 
help men and women develop confidence, poise and public speaking skills in order to attend classes, work or 
volunteer in the community. The 16-week curriculum, offered three times per year, gives participants the tools 
needed to navigate through the many daily public and social interactions that most of us take for granted. With 
the support of the Niantic Rotary the agency is able to continue to offer this unique and important type of 
specialized programming. The Arc NLC’s day and residential programs serve 670 people and their families 
throughout southeastern Connecticut.  
 
For more information, or to participate in The Arc New London County’s Community Life & Advocacy programs, 
please contact Denise Tift at 860.889.4435 x116 or dtift@thearcnlc.org. 
 
Please Note: “The Arc” is not an acronym; please refer to us as The Arc NLC, not “The ARC” and not “ARC”.  
Thank you. 
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